
Letter to Board Members 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Board Members, 

We are pleased to inform you that we have completed the revisions to our charity's bylaws. After 

careful consideration and input from all members, we believe these revisions will strengthen our 

governance and enhance our mission. 

The final draft of the revised bylaws is attached for your review. We kindly ask that you take the 

time to read through the document before our upcoming board meeting on [Insert Date]. During 

this meeting, we will discuss any last-minute concerns and vote to approve the final bylaws. 

Your adherence to our bylaws is crucial for ensuring transparency and accountability within our 

organization. We appreciate your commitment to our shared mission and look forward to 

solidifying our governance framework. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Charity Name] 


